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[BG-not applicable] 
 
DATE: January 19, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Today’s presentation on the Bridge to Success program is provided by Roy Garcia, Permian 
High Principal, and Denise Shetter, Bowie Junior High Principal.  The program is designed 
and implemented as a student recovery program. 
 
 

*************** 
 
No Action Required. 

 
*************** 

 

 

 

  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


